お知らせ Notice (April 10, 2020)

1. 授業 は、オンラインで4月 15日 (水)から始まります。履修登録のあと、先生から教務システムやメールなどで連絡が来ます。普通の授業 は5月 11日 (月)から始まる予定です。

Classes begin on Wednesday, April 15 over the Internet. Details on the online classes will be announced by your instructors via email or the Course Management System after you complete your course registration. The normal face-to-face class meetings will restart on Monday, May 11.

2. 4 角 1 音 (永) から 3 0 音 (永) の 簡 に、策京、埼宝、主葉、神奈川、芳蔵、宾庫、福崗 に 行った 代 は、徳島 に 莨ってから 1 4 音簡 は 学校 に 束 てはいけません。 外 に 笛 ないで、首分 の 部屋 にいてください。そして、毎音熱 を 瀬ってください。

Those students who traveled in the Tokyo Metropolitan area or any part of Saitama, Chiba, Kanagawa, Osaka, Hyogo and Fukuoka prefectures between April 1 and April 30 are not allowed to enter the university campuses for a period of 14 days after returning to Tokushima. During the period, the university requests these students to stay home and measure body temperature every day.

3. $5 \tilde{\beta}^{\circ} = 6 \hat{\beta} = (\tilde{\chi}^{\circ})$ まで、徳島県の外に行かないでください。

Please restrain yourself from going out of Tokushima prefecture until Wednesday, May 6.

4. *** ないとき、授業 (オンライン 授業 を含む)に 出られないときには、受務係に電話かメールをしてください。

When you are sick or unable to participate in your class meeting including an online class, please contact your faculty's administration office by email or phone.

□ LA ばい こくだいか そうだん ○ 心配 なことがあれば、国際課 に 相談 してください。

If you have any concern, please contact the International Affairs Division office.

◆国際課 留学生 支援係

Student Support Section for International Affairs (088-656-7079 ryugakuk@tokushima-u.ac.jp)

If you feel sick, please visit or call the university health service center.

◆ キャンパスライフ 健康支援 センター

Health Service Center (088-656-7289 月曜日 ~金曜日 8:30-17:15)